
Traffic issues in Sandyford Business District

Blackthorn Road has been opened up to two-way traffic from the 28th 

November last.

The was part of the proposals outlined in the Sandyford Urban 
Framework Plan to improve internal traffic circulation and to provide 
better facilities for pedestrians and cyclist movements.

Work has been undertaken on the traffic light sequence to aid traffic 
flows entering and exiting the Business Park.

The Bus Gate restrictions on Carmanhall Road have been removed and 
motorists from this area can now exit directly onto Blackthorn Drive (via 
the Beacon Retail Area and Dunnes Stores) where they can turn right 
towards Stillorgan Luas and exit if they are Dundrum/Goatstown bound 
via Benildus Ave.

Motorists travelling from Burton Hall Road can turn left onto Blackthorn 
Road and exit the Business Park via the Beacon Hospital and then turn 
right onto Benildus Ave.




